
 
 
 
 
 

 

Some consumers may need active assistance to obtain a mobile phone that is able to call the 

Emergency Call Service 
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Changes to the Determination should seek to avoid unintended financial consequences for 

consumers when telcos cease to supply carriage services in connection with a mobile phone that 

cannot access the Emergency Call Service 
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